Prayer Shawl Group

Sometimes in the midst of challenging times it is the reminders that we are
loved and held in prayer and not alone that help us to keep going.
Our Prayer Shawl Group gathers once a month to meet and make prayer
shawls for those going through difficult and challenging times.
If you like to knit or crotchet and would want to help join us on
Monday, October 20, 2025, at 3pm in the Fireside room.
Together let’s wrap others in love and prayers.



